
Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

We hope your first week of Home Learning has gone well and that everyone 

is safe and healthy. Whilst learning from home please upload what you have 

been up to onto Tapestry. This allows the EYFS team to see how hard you are 

all working and we can interact with you via the comments section. Thank 

you to those of you who have already uploaded items to Tapestry, it is 

wonderful to see. 

 

If you are unsure how to upload to Tapestry there are some useful links below 

that may help. 

How to upload to Tapestry:  

https://eyfs.info/forums/topic/46836-adding-an-observation/  

iOS app help: 

https://eyfs.info/forums/topic/50947-new-ios-app-walk-through/ 

Android app help: 

https://eyfs.info/forums/topic/51142-new-android-app-walk-through/  

 

 

If for any reason you cannot access your account please email us to 

reactivate it or to ask any further questions at 

EYFS@bovingdonacademy.org.uk. We will endeavour to reply as quickly as 

possible.  

 

We look forward to seeing how everyone is getting on in the next few days.  

 

 

Many Thanks 

 

Miss Hutcheon, Mrs Rickard and Miss Lindley  
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